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EDITOR'S NOTE

Last month, I mentioned that there wouldn't be
a newsletter in December. Well, as luck would
have it, I have recently received tons of
information that you should probably know
about this month. Also, some dates and times
needed to be corrected.

Remember, however, there will be no chapter
meeting this month.
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JANUARY CHAPTER MEETING

"The Organ as an Accompanying Instrument" is
the topic of our next chapter meeting on
January 18, 1995 at 7:30 p.m. at the Kolob
Stake Center, Springville (1300 S. 500 E.
[Nielsen Avenue]--turn on to 1350 S. to get to
it).

There will be a choir and soloists. If you
would like to sing in the choir, please call
Lella.

Look for more information in the next
newsletter.

EARLY MUSIC ENSEMBLE

If you missed the wonderful performance

last Tuesday night of the Early Music

Ensemble at the Provo Tabernacle, you will be
able to hear them on Sunday, December 4th, at
8:00 p.m., performing Bach's Magnificat and
other late Renaissance and early Baroque music
at the Cathedral of the Madelaine in SLC.
Douglas Bush will be directing the ensemble
with Andrus Madsen playing the organ. Carol
Dean will be singing in the choir. This is an
event you won't want to miss.
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This is always a marvelous event each year, with
Mack Wilberg as director and Douglas Bush as
organist. The performance will take place on
Saturday, December 24, at 11:00 p.m. Invite
your friends and relatives to come.

NEW YEAR'S EVE GET TOGETHER

Each New Year's Eve, there is at least one
organ concert held at one of the cathedrals in
Salt Lake City. If you would like to attend
one of these concerts, please contact Claire
Rogers for more information. Claire has also
invited us to her home afterwards to have
refreshments and to welcome in the new year.
Her address is 1060 E. 275 N., Orem. If you
are interested, please let Claire know--226-
3902, home phone; 373-8221, work--so that she
will know how many to plan for.

EXECUTIVE OFFICER'S BOARD MEETING

The next officer's board meeting will be held
on January 11, 1995, at 7:30 p.m. at Lella's
house, 1770 S. 300 E., Springville. Please

mark this on your calendars, and come prepared
to discuss next year's activities.

ORGAN FOR SALE

Wurlitzer, 3 keyboard, 25 pedal, good
condition, 20 years old, $3600. Contact Esther
Heaton, 225-5868. R -

CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICE

If you would like to sing in the choir for the
annual Christmas Eve Service at the Provo
Tabernacle, the first practice will be held on
Sunday, December 18, at 8:30 p.m. (note date
and time change) in the Provo Central Stake
Center.

A NOTE OF APPRECIATION FROM JAN
HARRISON (dated November 18, 1994)

Dear AGO Members,

May I say "thank you" for your help in
donating to my impending bone marrow
transplant. Please know that I greatly
appreciate your financial help and prayers. I
have experienced much negativism in dealing
with hospital administrators, doctors, lawyers,
insurance companies, and the seemingly
interminable side-effects from cancer
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